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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

School Security-Safety Audit Report 
 
 George Noflin, Jr., PhD. 
 Assistant Superintendent 
 
 
On February 8-13, 2009, Dr. Johnny Purvis from the University of Central Arkansas 
conducted a safety and security audit of the entire Tupelo Public School District.  Dr. 
Purvis visited each site and personally inspected each building as well as observed 
various procedures such as loading and unloading buses, fire and tornado drills, 
changing of classes, playground supervision, and normal operations of the schools. 
 
Dr. Purvis’ completed report is attached for your review.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
 

             Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 
        PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


